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Re: Request for Formal Hearing Denial of License Renewal 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please consider this letter to be a formal written request for a hearing, as prescribed in 
K.S.A. 77-537, with the Commission regarding the Notice of Denial of License Renewal 
dated May 18, 2017 sent to Wild Colt Oil and Gas, LLC. 

Due to the lack of detail in the denial letter regarding what individual(s) delineated in 
K.S.A. 55-155(c)(4) the staff feels is associated with Allen Drilling Company, we would 
request this data be provided to us so we can properly respond to the allegations at the 
hearing. 

We look forward to resolving this issue as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 


